
January 15, 2015 

AMTEX ENERGY INC. 

Bill Savage 432-770-0913 called 1/14/2015 to report that the 

applications for SWD have been provided to Phillip Goetze in Sania Fe. 

The T/A status are to expire 1/21/2015. I have given a verbal 

extension for 3 months on the following wells: 

30-025-31653 DAGGER LAKE 5 STATE #J 

30-025-32747 CHUKAR STATE #1 J 

The new T/A status expiration date will bev/4/21/2015. I f the 

applications are not approved by 4/21/2015, then the wells will need to 

be returned to production or P/A'd. 

Maxey G. Brown 

OCD-Hobbs District I Supervisor 

E-PERMITTING 
P&A NR P&AR_ 

COMP 
CHG Loc 

INT TO P&A 
CSNG 

RBDMS CHART 

<M" 112015 


